
 

25 June 2009 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE/PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

RETROACTIVE PAYMENTS FOR  
THE JAMAICA DEFENCE FORCE 

 
The Ministry of Finance has indicated to the Jamaica Defence Force that retroactive 
payments for 
the period 01 April 2008 to 31 December 2008 will be dealt with in the new financial 
year which 
begins 01 April 2009.   
 
The members of the Jamaica Defence Force have been informed about the decision 
concerning these retroactive payments and Headquarters Jamaica Defence Force is 
unaware of any soldier being restive because of this matter. 
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